
 

 

Dear Families, 

We hope you all enjoyed our 

beginning of the year themes.  

We already touched base on so 

many things like FAMILY LIFE, 

FOOD, FOUR SEASONS and 

BEING THANKFUL. 
As a reminder when we come back 

from Christmas Break my Pre-K 

friends will start to get homework.  

Please ensure that all friends will 

have a quiet place they can get their 

work done without distractions. 

Hope you have a very  

Merry Christmas and  

Happy New Year.  
 

 

 

Upcoming Dates/Reminders 

• Early Dismissal 12.2 (12:45pm) 

• Early Dismissal  12.5 (10:45am) 

• No School 12.6 

• Parent Teacher Conferences  12.5  & 

12.6 (scheduled times) 

• Breakfast with Santa 12.8 

• Christmas Program 12.18 (12:00pm) 

• CHRISTMAS BREAK 12.19 – 1.1 

Happy Birthday 

12.12 - Paisley  

12.20 - Aubrey 

December Newsletter 

Mrs. Gemza & Miss Aikin  

Pre-Kindergarten  

HELP WANTED!  

Please work with your child at home on:  

• Zippering  
• Buttoning  
• Putting on gloves/hats/scarves 

• Blowing their nose 


